
February Meeting Highlights 

 

• That the Municipality contributes $5000.00 to Wadena Area & Health 

Foundation to be used towards renovations to the doctor housing.  

• That the RM acknowledge the completed road maintenance agreement 

with the RM of Lakeside for their aggregate Haul. 

• That the Annual Meeting be Moved to April 1st 2019. 

• That the Municipality donate $2.00 per capita x 368= $736 to STARS in 

2019.  

• That the Hendon Well Report be Presented and Filed.  

• That the Administrator register to attend the Pub Works Seminar in Tisdale 

on May 28th, 2019. 

• That the Correspondence be accepted as presented and Filed  

  


